
Public service commission, 

RECEIVED 

JAN 19 2022 
PUBLIC SERVICE 

COMMISSION 

I'm writing today to formally request an intervention of Bluegrass gas sales to increase rates. I'm a 

resident of Cave City, KY. I spoke with my neighbors and I know this will be a financial hardship on 

myself and my community, especially during the winter months and uncertain times of Covid. This 

increase is too drastic and could possibly cause people to become delinquent on their bills, ruin their 

credit and create a downward spiral they could never recover from and put families out on the streets. 

Please reconsider this increase. 

Respectfully, 

Jason Warfel 

2662 Flint Knob RD 

Cave City, KY 42127 


